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[05-07]                       GEN 

RESOLUTION BY ICCAT CONCERNING 

THE CHANGE IN THE REGISTRY AND FLAGGING OF VESSELS 

RECALLING that ICCAT has adopted an extensive variety of conservation and management measures aimed at 

achieving the objective of the Convention of maximum sustainable catches of tunas and tuna-like species in the 

Convention area,

CONCERNED that, in spite of the adoption of these measures, large longliners that carry out illegal, unregulated 

and unreported fishing activities in the Convention area resort to constant changes in vessel names, registration 

and flags as new stratagems to undermine the effectiveness of the ICCAT conservation and management 

measures,

CONVINCED of the need to adopt new measures that result in halting the use of these practices to evade the 

ICCAT conservation and management measures,  

THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION 

OF ATLANTIC TUNAS (ICCAT) RESOLVES THAT: 

1 As a prior condition for the registration or flagging of vessels, the Contracting and non-Contracting Parties 

should require the presentation of a Certificate of Deletion from the previous Registry or flag or any other 

proof of consent to the transfer of the ship, issued by the previous Contracting Party or non-Contracting 

Party State. 

2 Prior to the registry of any fishing vessel, the CPC should investigate the history of compliance of the 

subject vessel in ICCAT and other regional management organizations, in order to determine if such vessel  

is on the negative lists and/or is currently registered in the sanctioned CPCs or non-Contracting Parties.  


